
Important Announcement:  

The Wednesday is now published monthly 

 

Dear Readers of The Wednesday, 

We have been issuing The Wednesday as a weekly magazine for almost two years and a half. 

We know from the responses of our readers that the magazine is well received. The website 

also shows that we have loyal readers from across the globe. They wait in anticipation for the 

new issues every week, as well as reading past issues. The readership is small but steady and 

gives us encouragement to carry on.  

For almost three years, a team of writers, editors, artists and a dedicated designer worked 

towards producing the magazine every Wednesday on time and never missed a week. The 

quality of writing and the proofreading has improved over time. Members of the editorial 

board do their utmost to make sure that the magazine is free of errors.  

However, issuing The Wednesday weekly is very demanding on my time and the team’s and 

also costly. It has been suggested that I should give myself a breathing space by producing 

the magazine monthly. The magazine will start the new schedule from issue 141 (dated 

Wednesday 1st April 2020). It will then be produced on the first Wednesday of every month. 

I am sure that our readers will understand and hope that they will keep supporting the 

magazine by reading and contributing to it and following our website:  

www.thewednesdayoxford. com. 

If you have any comments, articles, poetry or artwork, please send them to my e-mail:  

rahimhassan@hotmail.co.uk 

Thank you for your support of The Wednesday. 

 

Rahim Hassan 

1
st
 April 2020 


